
Principal's Message
Greetings Parents and Guardians, 

We welcome the new month of March with a renewed sense of
optimism as the weather begins to change and the days become longer.
In March we focus on the Catholic virtue of Perseverance. It is this virtue
that helps us through difficult and trying times.  Throughout the
month, students will explore this virtue through prayer, reflection,
literature, and rich discussion.

As we continue to work through these challenging times of the Covid-
19 pandemic, it is evident that we as a school community are
persevering and doing our very best in these trying times. I would like
to thank our students for their dedication and commitment to learning.  
Our students are navigating our digital tools and platforms,
collaborating and striving to reach their learning potential all while
maintaining a positive spirit.  Our students continue to inspire us all
and I am very proud of each and every one of them and commend them
for all their efforts and positive attitudes. I would also like to thank
you, our parents and guardians,  for your continued patience and
support in navigating all of the protocols. In particular, thank you for
your support in adhering to all the screening protocols and wearing
masks while on school grounds. This collaborative effort highlights the
strength in the relationship between school and home and the shared
goal of nurturing a safe and caring school. 

Throughout the month of March, we as staff will continue to work
towards the learning expectations for Term 2. Our teachers continue to
work extremely hard in all curriculum areas as well as focus on student
wellness within the classroom. 

For the majority of the month of March, we find ourselves in the season
of Lent and look forward to Holy Week (beginning on March 28th) 
 leading up to Easter, which takes place this year on April 4th. I hope
that we can all find some time this month to prepare for Easter and
reflect on the important aspects of our lives and also the importance of
reaching out to one another, helping each other, and giving to those
less fortunate. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Zorzi

ST. NICHOLAS CES
 

M A R C H  2 0 2 1

March 14th: Day Light Saving Time
March 17th: St. Patrick's Day
March 20th: First Day of Spring
March 25th: Grade 8 Grad Photos

K E Y  D A T E S  I N  M A R C H

 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER:
@SNS_YCDSB

 

VISIT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE:
HTTPS://WWW.YCDSB.CA/SNS/

Catholic Virtue:
March

Perseverance
 

#wemakeadifference

God of the journey 
Walk with us this Lent.

Help us to persevere
In staying with you on the

journey
Through Lent to Easter.

Reminders:
-Please send your child with 3-4

masks daily.

 
- Please provide a cloth or paper bag

for your child to store their mask

throughout the day.- Visitors are not permitted in the

school at this time without a

scheduled appointment.- March Break has been postponed

to April 12th-16th.

I will stick to the goals I have set for
myself.

I will always believe in myself and
have faith in what I can accomplish


